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Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
My name is Mary Taylor ,

.  I would like to register my objection to Planning Application 
numbers 2023/2510/P and 2023/2653/L - the redevelopment of the Travelodge tower 
with a brand new much bigger office block. 
 
This development is wholly inappropriate for the area. Yet again thousands of square 
feet of office space are being proposed in an area that already has more than 
enough and when there has been a significant reduction in the number of office 
workers that need to work in London and particularly in this area. Any future thinking 
is totally lacking in this proposal. The building is extremely high and is utterly 
insensitive to the scale and architecture of the area and will dominate the air space 
and views in the area. It will also set a precedent for building even more soulless 
glass buildings which are totally out of touch with the surroundings and the local 
economy. This development also flies in the face of the current UK climate change 
policies. 
 
To confirm, I strongly object to this development. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mary Taylor 


